THIS WEEK AT NEW LIFE 
Worship continues in the Lutheran tradition at 8 a.m. and Contemporary liturgy and song at 10:30 a.m. at  New Life Lutheran Pearland Facebook page. Download or view worship bulletins on our website at Worship Bulletins.  Thank you to Bishop Michael Rinehart for preaching a unifying sermon last Sunday.  Sang Kim has been asked to preach this Sunday, and our own Beth Hartfiel will be joining us July 5th to share God’s Word.
[bookmark: _GoBack]PARKING LOT WORSHIP COMING SOON 
We are hoping to hold 8 a.m. worship on July 5th in the parking lot. The service will continue to live stream on Facebook for those who are more comfortable worshiping at home. Get your lawn chairs ready and look for more details next week.  10:30 worship will continue to be streamed on Facebook only due to the increased heat of day. 
THANK YOU TO OUR FAITHFUL GIVERS
Thank you to those who continue to faithfully support our congregation with their gifts of time and talent.  We especially want to thank the New Life Quilters, Bazaar Team and WELCA for their combined gift of $8,000 that helped pay Pastor Gigee and allowed us to begin bringing back our office staff.  
GIVING INFORMATION FOR JUNE
$25,344 of needed $30,344 (83%) has been received as of Wednesday, June 24th. When you give to New Life Lutheran Church, you’re bringing hope to Pearland and beyond. Consider a gift today. Hope and trust in God.   
STAFF UPDATES 
Karen Cheney and Tiffany Pineda have graciously accepted part-time positions as Administrative Assistant and Ministry Associate, respectively. Thank you to the tremendous generosity of Sang Kim and others for making this possible. Office hours are flexible at this time; call before you come.
UPDATE ON OUR INTERIM PASTOR SEARCH
Our first interim candidate declined our call; however, we are in talks with our next candidate. We are scheduled to meet next week.
HAVE A QUESTION? HEAR A RUMOR?  - GRACEFUL COMMUNICATIONS
Your Church Council has been meeting weekly since April 13th.  You best source of information is a council member.  You may also contact Rudy Moreno at 281-734-5019.
Please be safe and don’t take unnecessary risks.  Your safety and health are paramount
Peace and grace of the Lord be with all of you.
